July 16, 2014

VIA ETFS
Transmittal No. 14

Marlene Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street SW

Washington, DC 20554

Attn: Wireline Competition Bureau
Re: Peerless Network, Inc. tariff revisions — FRN: 0017253535

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Enclosed please find, for filing, revisions to Peerless Network, Inc.’s FCC Tariff No. 4. This
filing is made pursuant to §204(a)(3) of the Act, and is filed on fifteen (15) days’ notice, with an
issue date of July 16, 2014 and an effective date of July 31, 2014. Enclosed with this filing are
the following revised tariff pages:

e 1% Revised Page 1, Cancels Original Page 1
e 1% Revised Page 77, Cancels Original Page 77

This filing is being made to reduce the Company’s interstate terminating end office switched
access rates to comply with the FCC’s 2011 ICC/USF Order. The lower terminating end office
switched access rates introduced in this filing are capped at the corresponding rates of the
incumbent local exchange carriers in the referenced service territories.

This filing is being submitted electronically via the Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing
System (“EFTS”) pursuant to 47 CFR 861.13 of the Commission’s rules. In accordance with
Part 61.14(b) of the Commission’s Rules, the tariff filing fee is submitted electronically via
credit card as part of the filing of the ETFS process.

Questions relating to this filing should be directed to:

Patrick Phipps

Director of Regulatory Affairs
222 S. Riverside Plaza, Suite 2730
Chicago, IL 60606

(312) 506-0933
pphipps@peerlessnetwork.com

Respectfully submitted,

/sl Patrick Phipps

Patrick L. Phipps



